
 

  

    

 

 

 
 
Re: Extension to Stop Smoking Service Specification 
 
Dear Luvjit,  
 
Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding our pharmacy service specification for the 
stop smoking service. I am aware that this service specification expired on 31 March 2022 and we 
have not yet issued an updated version.  
 
I can assure the GM LPC that we are working to update this documentation as a matter of urgency. 
In the mean time I would like to confirm via this letter that we will be continuing to commission the 
stop smoking service across pharmacies in Tameside and will be extending this service 
specification. This extension will be backdated to the date of expiry (31 March 2022) and the 
intention will be to take all extensions up to 31 March 2023. I will be back in touch with the GM LPC 
as soon as possible with the full updated service specification, with the appropriate extension in 
place.    
 
Please accept my apologies for the delay in this process. Thank you for the ongoing support of the 
GM LPC and please feel free to contact me if there are any further concerns or questions in 
relation to this matter.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
James Mallion 
 
Interim Assistant Director of Population Health 
Tameside MBC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Luvjit Kandula 
GM Local Pharmaceutical Committee 
Suites 9-10 Barlow House 
Minshull Street 
Manchester 
M1 3DZ 

 
 

 
 
POPULATION HEALTH 

 
 
 
Debbie Watson 
Interim Director of Population Health  
 
PO BOX 317 
Ashton under Lyne, OL6 0GS 
 
Switchboard 0161 342 5500 
 
www.tameside.gov.uk  
e-mail: james.mallion@tameside.gov.uk 
 
Doc Ref  
Ask for        James Mallion 
Direct Line  07970946485 
Date            30 May 2022 

http://www.tameside.gov.uk/

